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Councils consider plan to help residents tackle cost of living 
Cabinet members at Babergh and Mid Suffolk District Councils are to consider a five-
point action plan during meetings next month, to support residents and staff through 
the cost-of-living crisis. Find out more 

£1.6m boost for Babergh and Mid Suffolk neighbourhoods 
Town and Parish Councils across Babergh and Mid Suffolk have received £1.6 million 

in the latest round of neighbourhood CIL payments – paving the way for a range of 
vital community facilities and projects. Find out more 

Public exhibition to showcase ‘What’s Next for Sudbury’ 
A new public exhibition showcasing plans and proposals for the future of Sudbury is 
coming to the town in June. Find out more 

School’s Out activities to support families throughout May half-term 
Den-building, archery, outdoor cooking, filmmaking, sport, art, and science are among 
a boredom-busting programme of activities this half-term, thanks to Babergh and Mid 

Suffolk District Councils and partners. Find out more 

Thousands raised to support local counselling service 

Cllr Adrian Osborne handed over a cheque for more than £3,000 to the Sudbury-based 
Kernos Centre, this month, thanks to his fundraising efforts during his 2021/22 term of 
office as Chairman of Babergh District Council. Find out more 

Cllr Kathryn Grandon elected as Chairman 
Cllr Kathryn Grandon was elected as the 2022/23 Chairman of Babergh District 

Council at the Annual Council meeting on Wednesday 25 May and succeeds former 
Chairman Cllr Adrian Osborne. Find out more 

Hosting The Women's Tour stage one race 
On 6 June, The Women's Tour will race through Babergh and Mid Suffolk after setting 
off from Colchester, heading towards the finish on Angel Hill in Bury St Edmunds. Find 
out more 

Careeriosity to showcase opportunities in marketing 



Young people in Sudbury and the surrounding areas are invited to find out more about 
a career in marketing through Babergh District Council’s Careeriosity programme.  

Find out more 

Hadleigh Market to welcome more start-up businesses 
Ambitious business owners who are looking to grow and expand can benefit from 

support from Babergh District Council as their Innovate Local scheme in Hadleigh 
Market is extended. Find out more 

Babergh District Council welcomes mobile post office as interim solution for 
Sudbury 
Babergh District Council has been in talks with the Post Office following the 

announcement of the closure of its Market Hill branch in Sudbury. Find out more 

Babergh District Council welcomes Sudbury Sports Centre re-opening to the 

public 
The sports centre, based on the site of Ormiston Sudbury Academy, is set to re-open 
for community use from the start of September as part of a new arrangement to be 

periodically reviewed by the Trust. Find out more 
 


